Please join us for the 2018 Grant Clarinet Studio spring recitals!
Students will participate in one of two equally lovely evening
recital programs. Light refreshments will be served and friends
and family are warmly welcomed.

Additional information will be provided to students as the event
approaches. Any questions may be directed to Laura Grant at:

lessons@grantclarinetstudio.com
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